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Thank you to everyone who donated to the SCA Bags2School collecƟon, we have not yet received confir-
maƟon of the total amount raised, but it was fantasƟc to see so  many donaƟons. The CSA would also like 
to thanks everyone that came out for their family fun Beetle Drive on Thursday evening. It was a great 
success, with lots of money raised for our lovely school.  

We have a few dates in the diary  for aŌer half term. Firstly the Manorbier InformaƟon Evening will be 
taking place at 6pm on Wednesday 5th June for all parents and children in class 3 aƩending the trip. 

Then on Monday 10th June we have the Shropshire Sings event in Shrewsbury. The deadline for ad-
vanced Ɵcket sales has now passed, however, Ɵckets will be available to purchase on the door. If you re-
quire any addiƟonal informaƟon please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Next we have Balance Bikeability for children in RecepƟon and Year 1 on the morning of Thursday 13th 
June, and Bikeability Level 1 and 2 for Year 6 children on the aŌernoon of Thursday 13th June and Friday 
14th June. LeƩers should have come home regarding this, with consent forms for the students in year 6. 
Please remember that year 6’s will also require a bike and suitable helmet in school during these 2 days. 
Please contact the school office for more informaƟon or assistance. 

From Tuesday 18th June unƟl Friday 21st June we have our highly anƟcipated Class 3 trip to Manorbier.  

And finally on Friday 5th July we will be holding our annual Sports Day event. 

We hope you all have a wonderful half term break.   

Monday  Chicken Goujons, Nuggets 
or Quorn Dippers 

Tuesday  Lasagne or              
Spaghetti Bolognaise 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Pork Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger and 
Chips 

03.06.24 Back to School 

05.06.24 Manorbier Information Evening—6pm 

10.06.24 Shropshire Sings 

13.06.24 Balance Bikeability (R & Yr 1) 

13.06.24 Bikeability Level 1—Year 6 

14.06.24 Bikeability Level 2—Year 6 
18-

20.06.24 Manorbier—Yr 5/6 

05.07.24 Sports Day 

19.07.24 Last day of Term 

Class 1—  Henry and Thomas R 

Class 2— Leo and Logan 

Class 3— George S and Rosie S 

Heather in the kitchen would like to say a big 
thank you to all the parents of children in school 
and nursery for their conƟnued support of the 

school kitchen. On the Thursday of the first week 
back aŌer half term she will be cooking a lovely 
roast pork dinner instead of the usual chicken. 

Yum yum!  

Remember if you have any dietary requirements 
or suggesƟons she would love to hear from you. 

Thank you :) 


